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Dr. A. W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P. Q Canada.• I

De r Dr. Currie:

I shall be very glad to accept your invitation to give one 

of the talks planned for February and March, 

the subject be ’’The Physician in Industry", 

treat of it in a general -ray, a thing which I believe helps most 

in convincing others of the value of Industrial Medicine.

If you will let me know something of the dates I shall make 

every preparation to fulfil^the engagement.

Yours very truly,

I would suggest that

which will enable me to
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M. D.

WAS/MVA Medical Director.
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